
I pray that God, the source of hope, will fill you completely with joy and peace because you trust in 
him. Then you will overflow with confident hope through the power of the Holy Spirit. Romans 15:13 

Congratulations to the Varsity Boys Soccer team on a great season! 
The team finished with a 9-4 overall record, and they finished 2nd 
in the league. The boy’s season ended with a loss in the 
Quarterfinals to New Lebanon.  

 

 

The Girls Varsity Volleyball team has their seeding meeting 
Tuesday Oct. 25th. They have a 14-1 overall record, and are CHVL 
Champions.  Their first round will most likely be Wednesday Oct. 
26th at home, stay tuned for more details! 

November 

1-Second Grade Field Trip to Albany 
Pine Bush, 9:10 am—12:30 pm 

3-Picture Retake Day, 9:30 am 

3-High School Play, 7:00 pm 

4-Coffee with Administration, Grades 
9-12, 8:15 am – 9:00 am 

4-End MP1 

4-High School Play, 7:00 pm 

4-Fourth Grade Field Trip to Albany 
Institute for History and Art,            
8:40 am – 11:20 am 

5-High School Play, 2:00 pm 

24-Senior Portrait Make Up Day 

24-Booster Club Meeting, 4:30 pm,                
Room 315 

26-Second Grade Field Trip to 
Loudonville Adult Home,              
9:25 am—10:40 am 

26-Seventh Grade Field Trip to Saratoga 
National Park, 8:30 am – 2:00 pm 

27-Dress Down Day 

28-Grandparent’s Day, 8:30 am 

28- Early Dismissal 11:40 am 
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“The Importance of Being Earnest” 

Mark your calendars for this upcoming event. You 
won’t want to miss this year’s High School Play 
“The Importance of Being Earnest!” It will be 
presented on Thursday, November 3 @ 7:00 pm, 
Friday, November 4 @ 7:00 pm and Saturday, 
November 5 @ 2:00 pm in the LCC Ministry 
Center.  Tickets will be $5.oo for students and 
children 3 and up, $10.00 for adults and $25.00 
maximum for family (2 adults & 3+ children) 

 

ATHLETIC CORNER 

Tickets are available 

in the school office. 



 

PAGE 2 

GRANDPARENTS DAY CHAPEL 

Grandparents’ Day is a special day here at LCS and we want to make sure you look the part! Please 
remember to dress up for our special Grandparents/Grandfriends. 

PreK & K: 

Boys: clean, neat pants and collared shirts (ties are encouraged). 

Girls: Jumpers, dresses or skirt & top. 

Grades 1-12 

Gentlemen: dress pants with a belt, button up dress shirt (tucked in), 
coordinating tie/bowtie and dress shoes. 

Ladies: dark dress pants or dresses/skirts that are not shorter than 2 inches 
above the top of the knee.  Dress shoes must be worn.    

 

TRANSPORTATION FOR 1/2 DAY OF SCHOOL 

Grandparents Day will be our first early dismissal of this school year. 
Most districts will provide transportation for 1/2 days. One exception we 
are aware of is Schodack School District. If you have any questions please 
contact your district's transportation department. 

INFORMATION ABOUT GRANDPARENTS DAY! 

CALLING ALL BAKERS 

We will be celebrating our children and their 

Grandparents/Grandfriends here at LCS on 

Friday, October 28 at 8:30 am. We would like to bless 
our guests with breakfast goodies(breads, muffins, 

bagels and fruit). If  you can help out by either baking 

or purchasing these items please sign up here or contact Amy Thiel via 

email at athiel@lcs.org or by phone at 434-6051.  

http://doodle.com/poll/f3tqsquks2y8mpvd
mailto:athiel@lcs.org
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COFFEE WITH ADMINISTRATION 

Parents of students in grades 9-12 are invited to 

join the LCS Administration in the Commons for 

coffee and conversation on Friday, November 4. 

Join us from 8:15 am—9:00 am for a fresh hot cup 

of coffee and some great conversation. 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

 

SOCKTOBER 
Over the past two years, with the help of 
LCS,  1,700 pairs of socks have been 
collected for local homeless shelters.  
Please consider bringing in NEW socks 
to donate to a family in need this winter.  
Bring them to Mr. Calkins’ room or Mr. 
Sindoni's room.  If you bring in 8 pairs 
of socks, your name will go into a 
drawing for cool prizes. 

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on 
Tuesday, November 15. Elementary teachers will 
be sending home information on scheduled 
appointment times. Rather than scheduling 
appointments for grades 6-12, Middle and 
Secondary teachers will be located in the LCC 
Commons from 12:30 pm —6:30 pm  for parents 
to meet with. Parents of students in grades 7th—
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CHANNEL 13 “TOP TEACHER” PROGRAM 

Our Box Tops program is in full swing - and we 
are gearing up to mail in our first collection of 

tops! Your donation of Box Tops has earned our 
school over $10,000 since we started the 

program!  Our first collection of the year will go 
out November 1, 2016 - let's see how many tops 
we can bring in before then!  Send your tops in 

a bag and label them with your student's 
grade on them; we'll track how each grade is 

doing and your class could earn prizes!   

Once again Channel 13 is sponsoring their      
“Top Teacher” program.  Thirteen teachers in the 
Capital Region are selected to be featured.  Last 
year, our very own Mrs. Rebecca Parker was one 

of the 13 teachers selected!  If you have a teacher that you would like to nominate 
you can go to the Channel 13 website, www.wnyt.com and click on Top 
Teacher.  The nomination deadline is November 7th. 

COACHING POSITIONS 

Loudonville Christian School 
is looking to hire a boys’ 
modified basketball & a girls’ 
varsity basketball assistant 
coach for the upcoming season.  All 
applicants should send a resume to Brian 
Johnson, Athletic Director at 
bjohnson@lcs.org.  Salary upon request. 

http://www.wnyt.com
mailto:bjohnson@lcs.org


Balsam & Cedar, Clean Cotton, Sage and Citrus or Candy 

Cane Lane, What is your favorite Yankee Candle? 

We all know Yankee Candles make great holiday gifts and 

our 9th Grade class is hosting a Yankee Candle sale! So get 

a head start on your holiday shopping . Contact any 9th 

grade student, Mrs. Ribet or Coach Camilleri for order 

information or go online to 

www.yankeecandlefundraising.com and enter the                 

group # 990055326 to order and it will be                            

shipped directly to you!  
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Did you know that your receipts from Whole Foods count towards 

Colonie Center School Bucks?  Or movies at Colonie Center?  Enjoy 

Colonie Center and support LCS by turning your receipts in to the 

School Office.  For every dollar you spend at Colonie Center, LCS 

will earn 1 school buck.  Those bucks add up and last year turned 

into $4,000!  Thank you for supporting our school!  

VEGGIES & MOVIES TO SUPPORT LCS?  READ MORE TO FIND OUT HOW!  

http://www.yankeecandlefundraising.com
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The next booster club meeting… 

  Monday, October 24th, 4:30 pm, in room 315 
 

Are you a student in grades 3-6? Are you interested in CYO 

or Intramural Basketball (and who wouldn’t be?) 

Well have your parents contact Coach Johnson at 

bjohnson@lcs.org for more information. 

BASKETBALL!!!! 


